Email # 6

Send out on October 1
Dear (advisee name):
Congrats on getting through your first month as a first-year student in the College—this is a big accomplishment! I hope your semester is going well so far.  I just wanted to let you know that the drop deadline is coming up on October 7. This will be your last chance to drop a class without having it appear on your transcript. Before dropping a class, I would advise you to discuss this with (pre-major advisor’s name).
It can sometimes be very difficult to adjust to a college workload, so if you are finding yourself in this position, I can connect you with the appropriate resources. This page on the College website collects all the different kinds of help services there are on campus, so be sure to bookmark it:

https://www.college.upenn.edu/advising-resources
Remember - I am here to help! Don’t hesitate to let me know if you have any questions or concerns.
Additionally, you will have the opportunity to explore different majors, opportunities for civic engagement, and fellowships at the College’s annual Course and Majors Fair.  Representatives from over 50 different majors and several resource centers will be here to introduce their programs and help answer any questions you may have.  The Course and Majors Fair will be on Wednesday, October 23, from 11:30 a.m. to 2:30 p.m. in the Hall of Flags (ground floor of Houston Hall).
Hope you have a great week and I look forward to hearing from you!

Your peer advisor,

(Your name)

